
Kickoff program and luncheon for Honorary Alumni scholarship fund to be
held April 5.

March 31, 1965

Honorary alumni of the University of California, San Diego will be guests of Chancellor John S. Galbraith and
Mrs. Galbraith at a noon meeting Monday April 5. Guests will meet at the Camp Matthews reception center for
lunch and a kickoff program for the 1965 scholarship fund.

Chancellor Galbraith will discuss the expansion program now underway at UCSD and the importance of
scholarship funds to attract outstanding students to the UCSD campus.

The event is one scheduled in connection with "University of California, San Diego week," sponsored by the
UCSD honorary alumni.

Tom Ham, finance chairman, said the organization has a $10,000 scholarship fund goal to provide financial
assistance to many entering UCSD students. More than 250 applications for assistance are on file at the present.

Last year the UCSD honorary alumni scholarship fund totaled $4,000. Student enrollment is now 540. Next fall
nearly 1,500 undergraduate and graduate students will be on the campus.


